December 7, 2022
Dear Family and Friends,

We are nearing the end of Angela’s first 24 hours in the States. Our trip was about
as flawless as can be and that includes immigration, customs, connections, etc.
Thank you so much for your prayers. In the next day or so, | should have a cell
phone # but in the meantime, we can be reached at my folk’s house at this
number: (307)347-3627.

As we got off of the little plane in Cody, WY last night at 9:30, Angela got her first
dose of what a cold wind feels like. Thankfully the walk to the airport from the
plane and from the airport to the car, was very short.

Pray that God will direct our paths during these next few short months.
Finish Strong,

Jeff and Angela Anderson




